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January 25, 2011 
 
TO:   John Sebert, Executive Director, Uniform Law Commission 
  111N. Wabash Ave., Suite 1010 
  Chicago, IL 60602 
 
RE:  Uniform Partition of Heirs Property Act  
 
Mr. Sebert: 
 
I am writing to you on behalf of the Concerned Citizens of Tillery (CCT) in support of the 
Uniform Partition of Heirs Property Act, which will help to protect the interests and needs of the 
most defenseless landowners.  My organization has been working on the issue of heir property 
since 1981.  A Uniform Act would certainly be of great benefit to heirs and assist them in being 
able to bring a positive settlement to such property. 
 
Concerned Citizens of Tillery supports a Uniform Law for all states and support these efforts of 
the Uniform Law Commission to move forward. 
 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Gary R. Grant 


